
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS  
Operations Department Memorandum 
 
 
 
 
TO: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent of Schools 
 
FROM: Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 Cindy Scott, Directory of Elementary Programs and District Services 
   
DATE: February 2, 2017 
   
SUBJECT:     Limited Schools of Choice for 2017-18 
 
 
We would like to request adding the agenda item, Limited Schools of Choice for the 2017-18 school 
year, to the February 6, 2017 Committee of the Whole meeting so the Board of Education may 
consider the following proposal.  
 
Limited schools of choice is the option for open enrollment, on a specified limited basis, to 
students who reside outside of the boundaries of Livonia Public Schools. 105c specifies we may 
accept students from within Wayne County and contiguous ISDs (Macomb, Monroe, Oakland 
and Washtenaw).  
 
 Note:  Under 105c, there would need to be a written agreement between our district and 

the resident district for special education students who reside outside of the Wayne RESA 
ISD.  The purpose of these agreements is to address the additional costs for special 
education programming and should be drafted for each individual special education 
student. 

 
Recommended to consider for 2017-18 
 
Open thirty (30) spots in kindergarten; open ten (10) spots in each of grades 1-3; open five (5) 
spots in grade 4; open fifteen (15) spots in each of grades 5-8. 
 
Total:  125 
 
Total Revenue Enhancement:  approx. $1,000,000 
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c:  Board of Education 


